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Parking Sub-Committee Meeting Summary:  September 26, 2011 
 

Committee Members in Attendance: 

Bob Fulleman, Police and Public Safety  

Pam Fuesko, Telecommunications 

Rosemarie Genco, Finance and Administration 

Richard Stomber, Administration 

Gordon Meth, RBA Group 

Allen Williams, Commuter Student Services 

 

 

Distribution 

Steve Bolyai, Administration and Finance 

Rajender Kaur, English Department 

John Urinyi, Capital Planning, Design and Construction 

Facility Advisory Committee 

 

Traffic and Transportation Planning: 

Gordon Meth of RBA Group, the University’s traffic consultant, presented the initial data 

from the traffic study including car counts.  He reviewed RBA’s methodology and 

preliminary findings.  Most of the meeting was spent reviewing and discussing RBA’s 

presentation with no formal action or recommendation taken. 

 

New Garage: 

The committee discussed potential garage clients, restrictions, operators, funding strategies, 

access control, and revenue control scenarias.  While no decisions were made, the Committee 

familiarized itself with issues that would need to be evaluated over the next two years.  

 


